
 
 

 

 

June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
KS3 Drama Club Performance of The Demon Headmaster - 4.00pm on Friday 15th July 2022  
 
I am very excited to be able to invite you to the KS3 drama club performance of The Demon Headmaster adapted by 
Adrian Flynn. This is being performed on the school stage on 15th July at 4.00pm. The sixth form directors have been 
rehearsing with the drama club, getting them ready for the grand sharing of this brilliant, funny play. We hope you will 
be able to join us to celebrate the hard work and dedication of all those involved. 
 
On the day of the performance, students will be off timetable in the afternoon and will be rehearsing up and until the 
performance time. There will be a break for them to have refreshments during the afternoon. Therefore, please 
provide them with an extra drink or snack. We anticipate the performance to be approximately an hour long. 
 
There is no ticket charge for this production! However, it would be very helpful to have an idea of numbers for an 
audience. Please complete the google form here to indicate how many seats you would like and to give permission for 
your child to take part. If for any reason your child is unable to participate, please let me know as soon as possible so 
that we can re-cast!  
 
If you have any questions please contact me at jhodgkiss@sackvilleschool.org.uk . 
 
We look forward to seeing you at 4.00pm on Friday 15th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Hodgkiss  
Curriculum Team Leader of Drama 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNOUJ8LhpbRTN_1vtTLLvqNlSHhGaZs1FOOrLdPExx0rUvaA/viewform
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